August 2, 1989

SPECIAL MEETING PUBLIC HEARING COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT FFY 1985, FFY 1986

A legally advertised meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Wednesday, August 2, 1989 at 3:30 p.m. with supervisors Joseph Shinsky, Andrew Piccuta and Ronald Golba present.

The meeting was opened by Chairman, Joseph Shinsky. Mr. Shinsky stated that the purpose of the meeting was to hear the citizens views and comments on the use of FFY 1985, FFY 1986 CDBG funds. These funds were originally budgeted to be used for economic development.

The program was then presented by supervisor, Ronald J. Golba. Mr. Golba stated that these funds were origally budgeted to be used for economic development. But, in order to comply with the timeliness of the CDBG program, the FFY 1985, FFY 1986 program was now to be amended for different activities. Mr. Golba stated that the Board intended to use the FFY 1985, FFY 1986 funds to assist low/moderate income persons with tap-in fees and front-foot assessments for the sewer project.

As there were no persons in attendance, there was a motion by Joseph Shinsky, and a second by Ronald Golba to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sibeto Secretary